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Federal CommUflicatIUIlS CUrnmiSS0fl
Office of the Secretary

Re: Notice of Resumption of Licensed Operation
KTAR(AM), Phoenix, Arizona (FIN 52515)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Bonneville International Corporation, the licensee of KTAR(AM), Phoenix, Arizona
(FIN 52515), by its counsel, hereby advises the Commission that KTAR(AM) resumed licensed
operations on January 29, 2013. It is noted that the licensee is in the process of preparing a
license application for direct measurement of power along with a full proof of performance.

KTAR(AM) had been operating at variance from its licensed nighttime parameters
pursuant to special temporary authority (File No. BSTA-20130108ABM; Granted January 10,
2013). This special temporary authority is no longer needed. Please update the FCC's records
accordingly.

Please direct any questions or correspondence to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

cc: Charles Norm Miller (Via Email - charles.millerfcc.gov)

Patricia M. Chuh
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